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March 12, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am reaching out to you to communicate a safety concern regarding the bus. Since September,
when I first reviewed the bus rules with each bus, there has been a need for me to speak to a
number of students who are not wearing their seatbelts.

Today, the bus drivers alerted me that there are numerous students on all the buses who are not
wearing their seatbelts, therefore, creating a huge safety concern. As you and I know, there has
been an increase in the media regarding bus accidents and bus safety is at the forefront. I have
explained to each bus the importance of wearing their seatbelts numerous times. The bus
company and I are asking you to have a conversation with your child about the importance of
wearing their seatbelt.

From here on out, with this notice serving as a written warning, any student found in violation of
not wearing their seatbelt will serve a lunch detention as per the Parent Handbook. If violations
continue to occur, an after school detention and potential suspension from the bus will result in
accordance with the Handbook.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and attention to this matter. If you have any
questions, please feel free to call.

Thank you,

Dol Qmef

Dana M. Carroll
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